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Subj: LETTER OF APPRECIATION

1. On behalf of the Command and the 1988 CFC Activity Chairman,
I extend my appreciation for the outstanding job you did on the
1988 Combined Federal Campaign Fund Drive. As a result of your
personal commitment and untiring efforts, many charitable
organizations will benefit significantly. More importantly, as a
key worker, you have performed a meaningful community service,
bringing care and financial assistance to your fellcow man. You
can be justly proud of this accomplishment.

2. Your administrative ability in the management of funds for
your clinic was superb. Through your combined effort, Naval
Dental Clinic collected $20,251.00 with a participation level of
90.6%. We achieved 109% of our goal, an increase of 6% over last
year’s contributions.

3. I applaud your accomplishment 1in this worthy cause and
congratulate you on a job "Well Done!"™
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